Minutes for Meeting #1 of the General Education Subcommittee of the UCC

Date/Time:
September 11, 2006; 2:30 – 4:30

Location:
LOH 167
Present:  Rick Albrecht, Alan Bell, Roy Cole, Phyllis Curtiss, Ron Garrett, Roger Gilles, “Griff” Griffin, Hugh McGuire, Paul Sicilian, Ted Sundstrom, Kathryn Waggoner, Frank Ward (Chair), Paul Wittenbraker

1.1
Introductions

1.2
Approval of Agenda

Approved

1.3
Report from Chair

· Election of Chair 2006/07 (Frank Ward)

· Meeting times and locations – We will stay with current time even though some members cannot make that time or might be late.  We’ll work that out.  Discussion on location resulted in two primary suggestions – meet in the same place all semester and then switch or split each semester in half between two locations.  Before we vote on this issue the committee felt members not present should have some input on this decision.  If you have any input please email the chair.

· There is a training session for the new online curriculum system being presented by UCC on September 13, from 2 to 4 pm in HRY 113.  If you have any interest in this issue please feel free to attend the meeting.

· The chair received a charge from ECS regarding LIB 100 and its effects on the institution.  First the committee felt it should go through UCC before coming to us.  The chair will check into this.  Secondly, the College of Interdisciplinary Studies is also looking into this matter so the charge may be a moot point.  Will follow up in future meetings.

· Strategic planning and assessment took up the rest of the meeting.  GE director presented a synopsis of our plan from last year that is essentially divided into six categories (see attached).  In order to adequately “attack” the strategic plan and complete other duties, the committee felt it was best to form subcommittees to address the different areas listed in the plan.  To that end, I have included how those categories were divided.  The committee also saw this as an excellent opportunity for those members who couldn’t make the regular meetings to sit on a subcommittee and still contribute to the process.  Some of the subcommittees have more members than others so if any of you who haven’t yet signed up could choose an area you feel comfortable with and let either Griff or the chair know.  The subcommittees will probably meet weeks the whole committee doesn’t and report back to the larger group.  Call the chair if any of this isn’t clear.  We will meet next week at the regularly scheduled time in LOH 225/325 to start the subcommittee process.

1.4 
Report from Gen Ed Director

· GE Director presented new GenEd handbook and an updated version of the strategic 

      plan including assessment.  In addition, she presented the synopsis plan for   

      subcommittees and updates on other issues concerning GE such as the new video and 

      training she held over the summer.  Director also presented a potential plan for the 

      start of assessment in the near future.  She will follow up with that and keep us 

      abreast.  See chair report for additional comments.

1.5
Discussion/Action of proposals under consideration


None

1.6
New Business

None

1.7
Adjournment

Motion passed.  Next meeting September 18, 225/325 LOH at 2:30
